
 

 

 
 

 
May 13, 2024 
 
Subject: Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA Awards  
 
Dear Colleagues: 

 

The Oregon-Idaho High Intensity Drug Trafficking Area (HIDTA) and Oregon Narcotics 

Enforcement Association (ONEA) Executive Boards are once again pleased to announce that they will be 

accepting nominations for drug enforcement team/task force and individual Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & 

ONEA awards. The purpose of the Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA Awards Program is to recognize drug 

enforcement teams/task forces and individuals whose work has contributed to the goals and objectives of 

the Oregon-Idaho HIDTA Program and ONEA. 

 

Attached is a list of the award categories and criteria, the nomination procedures and nomination 

forms.  Award nominations are due by close of business on Friday, June 14, 2024, and are to be sent 

electronically to Oregon-Idaho HIDTA Director Chris Gibson at chris.gibson@dpsst.oregon.gov.   

 

In lieu of written nominations, you may submit a recorded oral nomination. If you would like to 

pursue this option, please submit a request for assistance to Oregon-Idaho HIDTA Director Chris Gibson 

at chris.gibson@dpsst.oregon.gov. 

 

 Awards will be presented to the winners during the 2024 Training Institute presented by ONEA 

& Oregon-Idaho HIDTA which will be held at Chinook Winds Casino Resort in Lincoln City, OR, July 

9-11, 2024. 

 

 Please feel free to call or e-mail Chris Gibson or Jerry Drum if you have any questions about the 

Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA awards program, the categories, criteria and/or the nomination process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRIS GIBSON, Director 

Oregon-Idaho HIDTA Program 

chris.gibson@dpsst.oregon.gov  

503-580-7680 

 

 

JERRY DRUM,  President 

Oregon Narcotics Officer Association 

jerry.drum@cityofalbany.net 

541-791-0102 

Attachments: 2024 Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA Awards Categories and Criteria 

2024 Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA Award Nomination Procedures 

2024 Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA Team Award Nomination Form 

2024 Oregon-Idaho HIDTA & ONEA Individual Award Nomination Form 
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